COMMON COUNCIL April 24, 2017

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, April 24, 2017 in regular session.
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided, and the
Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Pastor Kirk Johnson of Wabash Church of the Nazarene gave the
prayer.

The roll was answered by 7 members.

The minutes of the meeting held April 10, 2017 were approved as
circulated. Council Member Dillon made a motion to accept the
minutes. Council Member Greene seconded the motion. On call of the

roll the vote was as follows:

7 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor Long read proclamation proclaiming the Month of May as
American Legion Poppy Day.

2017 Poppy Princess Arie Holley and the 1958 Poppy Princess
Susan Bonfitto did the Poppy presentation.

Mayor Long presented the plaque for the recognition by
Northeast Indiana Regional Partnership Vision 2020.

REPORTS FROM LIAISONS:

Council Member Adams advised that the APPI Lights are in at
the Airport.



Council Member Schoening advised that they are taking bids for
the Shelter at the Honeywell Pool. The water at the Park is on and the
Riverfront Project is progressing.

REPORTS FROM DEPARTMENTS:

Fire Chief Stroup updated on the training they are doing.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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